
 

D:\64 GB Pen Drive\Bajkul College\Notice\Notice\All Notice.docx                                                    Page:  110 

 

NOTICE 

All the teaching staff of our college are hereby informed that future 

communication with them will be through fixed mail id provided by college. 

College will provide a common platform from which future online classes (via. 

Google Meet) also, if any, must be taken. To make this happen, every teacher 

should collect their mail id and password from their department. They should add 

this mail id in their mobile phone / computer and change the password to their 

choice. When taking online classes they should use this mail id only. For further 

guidance please contact Mr. Subhasis Mahapatra (Comp. Sc. Dept.) on 

29/04/2022 or 30/04/2022. 

 

 

Date: 28-04-2022                                                                             Dr. P. K. Dandapath 

                                                                                                              Teacher-in-Charge 

 


